
 

Dear parents and carers, 

It’s been a strange time for me being stuck 
at home and not seeing the staff and chil-
dren face to face for so many days, but I 
hear and see that it has been another fan-
tastic week with so much going on in the 
classes. I was very pleased to be able to take 
part in the Celebrations Zoom on Monday as 
usual, and share in the wonderful learning 
that has been happening . I also received a 
lovely email from Lostledan Class sharing 
their thoughts on ‘What is RE?’ and why we 
study it. I was truly amazed by their in-
sightful and caring thoughts on this.  I am 
sure that the parents of Lostledan Class are 
just as proud and impressed as I was when 
they saw this on Class Dojo. 

Please remember that Class Dojo is now our 
main source of communication with par-
ents; children’s work, photographs, messag-
es and reminders can all be found here so 
remember to check your Class Dojo account 
regularly. 

After a pretty wet and miserable week on 
the whole, hopefully the weather is set to 
be a bit better for Saturday so fingers 
crossed we can all enjoy some fun, outside 
time over the next two days and perhaps 
even make some leaf creations as seen on 
Page 3…! 

With very best wishes for a lovely weekend.                                                         
Caroline Jarrett 

 PFA NEWS 

 

Many thanks to all of you who have already returned your IQ 

Cards design and order forms. For those of you are a little un-

sure about the instructions have posted them on the Facebook 

page but here is a copy just in case they have not been seen 

yet. If anyone has not already joined the Facebook group 

( Grampound with Creed PFA) Please consider joining as I think 

many people have found the page helpful. It is a good place to 

ask questions such as ‘ is it correct there is an extra PE session 

today ?’ or to source pieces of second hand uniform or cos-

tumes for school plays. 

 

If you have any questions about card designs don’t hesitate to 

ask either through Facebook or 

email,  rachael.windhaber@gmail.com. 

 

Many thanks, 

Rachael  

Volunteers needed for Stay & Play 

We are looking for volunteers to run our Stay & Play 

provision in the Village Hall on Thursday mornings. If 

you or anyone you know would be interested in run-

ning this group, we would love to hear from you.  



 

 

Please be reminded -  

If your child has a cough or a cold they should still come to 

school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in 

which case they should stay at home and rest until they 

are well enough to return. Your child should not be carry-

ing out school work at home if they are unwell. 

Unless a child has tested positive for Covid 19, they should 

not self isolate or miss school. 

If there is a positive case of Covid 19 of somebody in your 

household and you are not sure what to do, please con-

tact school to discuss and we can help. 

Thank you... 



 



 





 


